Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 11:35 AM
To: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul); Dubruiel, Paul (CI-StPaul); Simms, Savannah (CI-StPaul); Gau,

Rong-Hwa (CI-StPaul); Sheldon, Tina (CI-StPaul); Petok, Ben (CI-StPaul); #CI-
StPaul_WebMaster; Burchill, Hannah (CI-StPaul); Nelson, Pete (CI-StPaul); *CI-
StPaul_Mayor; Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Courtesy Copy: SLV Red Bull Crashed Ice Village - January 20, 2018

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Vicki Sheffer.
This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D17: CapitolRiver Council or ENS - D9: West 7th / Fort Road Federation (782 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Adam Johnson, Visit Saint Paul, for the Red
Bull Crashed Ice Village on Saturday, January 20, 2018 from 4:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. The event will be located
on West 7" Street between Kellogg Blvd and Chestnut Street. Further details concerning this event are
forthcoming.

Questions? Contact Us
STAY CONNECTED:

G| ]

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:
Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe from ALL | Help




